
Hi Mark,  

 

all of them are excellent candidates.  

 

On 4/5/2012 3:03 PM, johnson wrote:  

 

 

Ricardo Leal  

Gael Goret  

Jerome Roy  

 

They are skilful people and  proficient in Python. Ricardo has the largest programming 

experience among them, followed by Jérôme who used to be until recently a BL scientist. Both 

wrote interesting (and used) Python applications and have a significant scientific background. I 

think Trevor has been very happy with Ricardo. Gaël is right now working for the BL of Michael 

Krisch in collaboration with my group and is making very good progress. He needs however 

some more on-the-field experience to catch up with the other two.  

 

All of them have worked in one form or the other together with my group and I feel enough 

confident to recommend you all of them  

 

I guess the choice would however be between the first two for the time being, due to their longer 

experience, but if both turn down the offer, Gaël should be considered as a very serious spare 

candidate  

 

Tell me if you need more detailed information 


